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3-DAY CORE SANE TRAINING 
 

September  29-October  1, 2014 

This is the last SANE Training of 2014! 
 

Presented by 

The Harborview Center for Sexual Assault and Traumatic Stress 
 

                  

 

Or go to www.hcsats.org and click Training Registrations 

 

Location: 

Comprehensive Mental Health 
402 South 4th Avenue 

Yakima, WA 98902 

 

This training is free of charge to nurses meeting the registration requirements. 

 
 Registration will be open to nurses referred by a SANE program manager or 

Emergency Department manager and subject to the approval of the HCSATS 

training coordinator.  Space is limited to 30 participants. 

 In an effort to ensure representation from programs across the State, the number 

of nurses registered from any one SANE program or Emergency Department may 

be limited. 

 CNE will be provided to those attending the full course.   
 

 
 

For any questions contact Terri Stewart at irret@uw.edu/206-744-1626 or Jacky Hoang at 

jackyh@uw.edu/206-744-1679. 

 

 
 

Thinking about attending this training and looking to build collaboration with your criminal 

justice and victim advocacy partners in support of your SANE program?  Contact Logan at the 

Washington Coalition of Sexual Assault Programs for more information about available assistance 

to promote a coordinated, victim-centered medical response in your community. 

Email logan@wcsap.org or call 360.754.7583. 
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